Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild Minutes - Night Meeting February 23, 2006
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Meeting opened at 7:00 by President Irene.
Vote 3 (2006): Approve minutes of January Meeting as published in newsletter.

. Program committee: Mary Anne form Red Hen Fabrics tonight. March Day: Taffy

Batik Swap - see newsletter. March Nite: bring 25 5" squares for a Square Craps
Game... April Day Meeting - going to the High Museum for the Quilts of Gees Bend.
Treasurer's update: see newsletter. Robin $4929.01.

Workshop: March 3 bring a sewing table if you have one. 9:00 sharp - Irene will pick
up the key on Thursday - bring a covered dish to share for lunch.

Newsletter: Now on line. If you have trouble printing make sure you have Adobe 7
(can get for free - just click on the Adobe icon).

. Publicity: Website updates are fast and are ready for your viewing pleasure. If you

know of somewhere that needs our brochures, call Robin. The D'ville Library is
expecting us for the April slot - Robin will check out the space and get back with us.
Challenge quilts are due at the September Night meeting - idea this year: Wrapping
paper inspiration!!l If you are participating, you will get a piece of wrapping paper,
from which you will take inspiration for your challenge quilt - sounds great!!l Robin is
now collecting your wrapping paper.

Phone committees - If you have not gotten a call or an e-mail check these numbers
with Membership. Thanks ladies for the super job(s)

Hospitality - thanks everyone.

Ways & Means: Thanks to all who have participated in fund raising (working,
donating, working, buying, ..) Look through your old quilt books and patterns -
needed for the April Book Fair. The Omnigrid mat is being raffled tonight 3 tickets
for $1,00 and the pink doo dad stuffer will begin tonight and end at the day
meeting. Get your tickets at the break. Fons and Porter magazine sale continues.
Honor system for your UFO's. Next month's raffle will be a small OTT light...
Historian. See newsletter

Library committee to meet to clean out / up for book fair.

Sunshine: Joyce Hill thanks everyone for all cards & letters & will continue to
contact her thusly. Ann Blair's daughter is in need of your prayers.

Community Service: looking at 3-12 projects - will update soon...

Quilt Till You Wilt: Committee is meeting during the break. News soon.

Birthday Greetings to February.

Membership: New quilt shop in Hiram. Fat Q - for March - circles - Thanks for the 4
door prize donations. 38 members present and 1 new member (who won the
Omnigrid mat) and 1 visitor. Show & Tell (WOW)

There will be a board meeting at 5:30 in March.

Meeting adjourned.
Submitted by Joy Wegand.



